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Dear Prof. Botte, 
 

Congratulations! It is a pleasure to inform you of the selection of proposal 20-Fellows'20-0094: 

“Biomass Based Polymer Electrolytes for Electrolyzers,” submitted in support of Mr. Nathan 

Wilson for a NASA Training Grant. As noted in the NASA Research Announcement (NRA), 

there are a variety of NASA stakeholders who may fund a proposal. NASA Office of STEM 

Engagement’s Minority Research and Education Project (MUREP) is providing the funding for 

supporting Mr. Wilson with his graduate research training and Science, Technology, Engineering, 

and Mathematics (STEM) professional development. 

 

You should not construe this notification letter as a legally binding obligation. An official grant 

award notice will be issued to the university identifying you as the Primary Investigator by the 

NASA Shared Services Center (NSSC) in the next few weeks. 

 

Please note that requests for deferment of awards will not be approved. Additionally, 

Institutional Overhead charges are not allowed under the terms of the agreement. Please refer 

to the link below for supplemental detailed information: 

https://prod.nais.nasa.gov/pub/pub_library/srba/index.html, see Grants and Cooperative 

Agreement Manual, pg. 42. 

 

Again, congratulations on receiving this esteemed training award. NASA Headquarters looks 

forward to working with you as am I as the grant's Technical Officer. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Carolyn Knowles 

Manager, NASA Fellowships and International Internships 
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